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The wastewater project is key to the future of the Union County Oregon Fairgrounds. 

These fairgrounds are a vital part of the city of La Grande and the community in and 

around Union County. I grew up in La Grande, and have come back many times to 

the fair, or to the fairgrounds for other community gatherings. I am also a vendor at 

the Union County Fair. We need to support our small town venues in a way that 

keeps our community together, and part of that includes having common venues to 

gather for events or special occasions. Please support this project. For the first time 

in a long while we have strong leadership on our fair board and a massive community 

backing. We need this now and for the future of our fairgrounds, and our small town 

way of life. 

Thank you, 

Diana Burback 


